
We are immensely proud and honoured to share with you that St Patrick’s have been invited to 10 
Downing Street to a reception for Community Sports Champions. This is in recognition for our 
success in achieving the School Games Platinum award for the first time this year, following 5 

years of successfully achieving the Gold award. We would like to take this opportunity to thank all 
the children who have participated and represented St Patrick’s, the parents who have supported 
by encouraging their children’s involvement and the staff at St Patrick’s for their dedication to 

Physical Education. Mrs Moulding and Mrs Abbott will be attending 10 Downing Street tomorrow 
to represent St Patrick’s at this prestigious event. 


